Dear Parents/Guardians,

Ries Driving School will be holding a Driver Education class in your area this fall!  

Ries Driving School (Fond du Lac) 
September 16th – November 4th, Tuesday and Thursday, 6:00pm – 8:00pm
October 13th – December 8th, Monday and Wednesday, 7:00pm – 9:00pm


When your student’s schedule is hectic and you are having a hard time fitting a classroom session in, we do have an online program!  Your student would be able to work on the program at his or her own pace. Check out our website, www.riesdrivingschool.com, for all our options.   
The cost of the program is $480.00.  You can pay this in full or make 3 separate payments of $160.00 each.   This includes the classroom and behind the wheel lessons required by the State of Wisconsin for all students under the age of 18.  
To register a student, go to our website and click onto Courses.  Under Courses - click Teen.  This will give you all classes and behind-the-wheel options. 
Great news! Round two of the Driver Education Grant program will launch on August 25th, 2025 at 9:00AM. Students and/or parents may visit us at Wisconsin Department of Transportation Driver Education Grant Program to apply. 
Under the program, teens who are income eligible can apply to Wisconsin DMV to have their Class D (Regular) driver education paid for. Students with grants can enroll in any driver education program offered by an authorized driver education provider (such as a public school, CESA program, tribal or private school, or DMV-licensed driver training school). Similar to last year’s program, students will be issued coupons to provide directly to driver training schools. Driver training schools can then submit the coupons for reimbursement. Reimbursements are paid directly to driver training schools. 
If you have any questions, call Ries Driving School at (920) 921-2846 or text at (920) 463-

